11th March, 1954.
My dear Luoa,

Thank you for sending me your typeecript, vhich I am returning
herewith, and which I think entirely suitable for publication in
Biometrics., I am really a good deal surprised st the mocourscy with
which it seems to work, though I dare say there may be other oases
wvhere it isn't eo good. Anyway, it geems an entirely defenaible
approach for those who fear that perscnal bias, or the loes of
epegifio information from rare classes, may upset their judgement
in pooling.

Thanks aleo for the nawse of your wife, pray convey my feliocita-
ion. I hope she may ocome to like Genetiocs better and better.

Yours sincerely,

1 sne,



